
As always, I hope this message finds you safe and well.  

 

Many States Parties have inquired as to the impact of the recent rise in COVID-19 cases in New 

York on the holding of the Tenth NPT Review Conference. The members of the Bureau and I are 

fully aware of, and monitoring the situation closely. 

 


